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Dear Parents/Carers 

 

I would like to extend my thanks to the whole school community for what has been a thoroughly enjoyable 

first term at Chilmington Green School. I am proud of each and every one of our students for what they have 

achieved during the course of the term and for how they have taken the opportunities available to them.  

 

We have had a very busy first term and below you will find a few highlights of what students have been doing. 

Students have participated in a morning’s activities for European Day of Languages, we have hosted our first 

fixtures against other schools and welcomed in external speakers from Kent County Council Road Safety 

Team. We have also worked hard to get our students thinking about their career aspirations and will be 

sharing with you their Career ‘My Path’ videos via our school Facebook page weekly. Next term promises to 

be similarly exciting with Canterbury Rugby Club training selected students and taking them to their first 

Rugby 7’s tournament, our first school trip to the Marlowe Theatre to watch the pantomime, our very first 

Christmas School Show and our next Inter-House competition linked to Music. 

 

 

 

                       

 
 



           
 

Home Learning Arrangements 

Students will now have been provided with logins for the below platforms to access their homework tasks. 

As a reminder, homework is compulsory in English, Maths and Languages each week. Teachers for these 

subjects will follow up on missed homework each Monday and lunchtime detentions will be set for missing 

homework during which students can complete necessary tasks. You will also find the Home Learning 

Overview for Terms 1 and 2 in the Newsletters section of our website.  

For any password queries, please contact Mr Cosser for Sparx and Seneca logins. For Language Nut 

password support, please contact Mr Comparetto. Contact details can be found below.  

Online 
Platform 

Subjects Covered Website to Log in Password/Access For any queries that are not password related, please 
contact: 

Sparx Maths Maths sparxmaths.com/ ‘Login to Sparx Using 
Microsoft’ 
Students should use their 
school username and 
password. 

Mr Cosser 
Thomas.cosser@chimingtongreenschool.org.uk 

Sparx 
Reader 

English/Reading sparxreader.com/ ‘Login to Sparx Using 
Microsoft’ 
Students should use their 
school username and 
password 

Miss Fox 
Sophie.fox@chilmingtongreenschool.org.uk 

Language 
Nut 

Languages www.languagenut.co
m 

Password shared by Mr 
Comparetto and all students 
have this noted in their 
languages exercise book. 

Mr Comparetto 
Frankie.comparetto@chilmingtongreenschool.org.uk 

Seneca Geography, 
History and 
Science 

www.senecalearning
.com 

‘Continue with Microsoft’ 
Students should use their 
school username and 
password 

Miss Collis  
Hannah.collis@chilmingtongreenschool.org.uk 

 

Parent and Student Survey 

Each year, we will carry out a survey to better understand your experience as parents/carers at Chilmington 

Green School. You will find a letter in the ‘Newsletters’ section on our website from United Learning which 

outlines the purpose of the survey and provides further information. The survey will be live on Monday 30th 

October and I will share a link with parents/carers on this date for the survey to be completed. Students will 

also be involved in the annual survey and they will be given time during the school day to complete this.  

Careers 

Every Friday morning our students explore a new career pathway during Tutor Time. This is supported by 

the ‘My Path’ platform. We would like to encourage our families to watch these short weekly videos and 

discuss the roles and employability skills needed for the career with your child. 

To find out more please use the link below - 

MyPath Careers  

https://sparxmaths.com/
https://sparxreader.com/
http://www.languagenut.com/
http://www.languagenut.com/
http://www.senecalearning.com/
http://www.senecalearning.com/
https://www.mypathcareersuk.com/


 

 

School Lunches 

You will find a link to our menu here. If you wish for your child to have cooked meals, it is necessary to sign 

up for the term in advance. The costs per term can be found below and are payable via Squid. If your child 

has been collecting a cooked lunch during term 1 and you would like this to continue, no action is required. 

Term 2 33 days = £79.20 

Term 3 28 days = £67.20 

Term 4 29 days = £69.60 

Term 5 28 days = £67.20 

Term 6 35 days = £84.00 

We will be taking feedback from students currently collecting lunch to adapt our menu choices to suit the 

maximum number of students.  

Should your child wish to sign up to school lunches for Term 2, please email 

info@chilmingtongreenschool.org.uk. Please also include any dietary requirements or allergies that we need 

to be aware of. 

 

School Visit to Marlowe Theatre 

 

Thank you to all parents/carers who have returned reply slips for the Marlowe Theatre visit on Wednesday 

6th December. Please could any final reply slips be returned to the school office by Friday 3rd November. 

 

I hope you have a restful and enjoyable half term and we look forward to welcoming back our Year 7 students 

after the break. 

 

 

Kind regards 

 

Jon Rutland 

 

Principal 

Chilmington Green School  

 

  

https://chilmingtongreenschool.org.uk/information/chilmington-green-school-newsletters/
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